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We look forward to meeting with all of you this 
week at parent/teacher conferences.  Thank you 
for taking the time to come speak with your child’s 
teacher about your child’s progress.  During 
conferences, childcare will be available.  

 
Dental Health Week 

This week, we will be talking about the importance 
of taking care of our teeth.  Each class will have a 
visit from a dental hygienist on either Tuesday or 
Wednesday.   

 

 
 

 
Chapel 

Jesus Feeds 5,000 
John 6:1-13 

 
This week, we learn that God gives us all that we 
need for our physical bodies.  For our spiritual needs 
God gives us forgiveness of sins and the promise of 
eternal life, through Jesus. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Spring Break VBS-Kingdom Rock! 

Monday-Friday, March 18-22, from 9 to 11:30 a.m. 
(Ages 3 to grade 5) This is a time of great fun and 
learning more about who God is! There will be 
singing, arts & crafts, bible stories and games.  
Registration can be done on-line at 
www.gloriadeionline.com.  There is no cost for VBS. 
Before Care is available for $15 for the week. 
"Before Care" is from 7 am to the beginning of VBS. 
If you have any questions or wish to use "Before 
Care", contact DeAnn McCue. 

Spring Break Camp | March 18-22 

Monday-Friday, March 18-22, from 11:30 to 3:00 
p.m. (Ages 3 to grade 5) Each day we’ll focus on a 
different theme: Get in the Game, Metropolitan 
Museum of Art, God’s Amazing Creation, Walk of 
Fame, and I’m Board!  The cost is $50 per child. 
Please bring your own lunch.  Camp registration 
can be done on-line.  If you have any questions, 
contact DeAnn McCue.  

Consignment Sale 
 
Our spring consignment sale will be here before we 
know it!  Sale hours will be 8:00-5:00 on Friday, April 
19 and 8:00-11:00 “half-price sale” on Saturday, 
April 20.  A brochure with seller registration 
information will go home soon.  If you would like to 
be a seller, please return the registration form to the 
preschool office.  If you were a seller at our Fall sale, 
you will receive the same seller number.  We will 
again require a $5.00 registration fee, which you 
may pay by cash, check, or on-line at Gloria Dei’s 
website.  We are also requiring all sellers to work at 
least two hours, either during set-up, during the sale, 
during clean-up, or during a combination of all 
three!  If you want to shop the pre-sale, you must 
volunteer to work at least four hours.  Sign-up sheets 
for volunteering will be posted on the office 
window.  Please help us make this consignment sale 
a success!  If you would like to be a part of our 
planning committee, we will meet Thursday, March 
7 at 7:15 p.m. 
 

Parent Survey 
 
As we prepare for re-accreditation through 
National Lutheran Schools, it is very important that 
we have the parent surveys that went home last 
week returned to school by this Friday, Feb. 22.  
Thank you! 


